
 PTC Meeting ~ March 12, 2024 

 Call to Order 

 •  Welcomed by PTC President Autumn Spayer 

 Standing Items: 

 •  Secretary’s Minutes discussed (Amy Eitutis) =  approved 
 •  Treasurer’s Report discussed(Hailey Shan) =  approved 
 Total combined accounts balance is $31,255.45. Several items being paid in the 
 near future with field trips, Fun Run, 8th grade graduation dance, Parkside end of 
 year picnic, etc. Those totals currently stand at $12,688.06. This leaves PTC with 
 roughly $18,567.39 

 •  Review of previously approved Mini Grant to which  the board voted via text on 
 03/04/2024 @ 4:16 pm to approve a mini grant for Northview’s Reading Night in the 
 amount of $710.99 for Amazon and Kohl’s. Sara McDonald explains what the 
 money is being spent on and details of the Northview Reading Night. 
 •  Mini grant was approved- submitted by Mrs. Criss in the amount of $100.00 (to be 

 used as a donation) for the kindergarten classes to attend the Little Mermaid 
 production at St. Bede Academy. There is no fee to attend the event. 

 •  Mini grant was approved-  submitted by  Mrs. Heiberger for $135.00. This was for 
 Classroomscreen. A new tool that all five of the 2nd grade classrooms will try 
 using for organizational help. 

 New Business: 

 •  The Bingo Night expenses/monies earned are reviewed  by Carolyn Freed. A total 
 of 399 tickets out of 400 were sold. After expenses of $1565.18 a total of $1861.99 
 was profited for the event. The Board agrees the event went smoothly. There was a 

 discussion held about the placement of the prize table and raffle items table. The 
 Board agrees it may be best to have them in separate locations to avoid confusion in 

 the future. 



 •  Ties and Tiaras Ball planning committee sign-up sheet is passed around amongst 
 the attendees. The details of costs, what is included and when the flyer should go 
 out are discussed. Tickets are passed around and the flyer for the event is 
 discussed. Autumn Spayer states there are a lot of decorations for the event (it 
 was done in the past) but they may need to be touched up. DJ & photographer 
 are already booked. 

 •  The open Board positions are discussed. Donna Alesky has been nominated for 
 the Fundraising Coordinator position and Nicole Longbein has been nominated 
 for the Secretary position. The Board voted and the motion was approved to fill 
 both of those roles. 

 •  Administrative Professionals week is 04/22/2024-04/26/2024 and the group 
 discusses possible options for them regarding a gift/lunch, etc... 

 •  Teacher’s Appreciation week is 05/06/2024-05/10/2024  and the group discusses 
 possible options for them. A total count of 135 staff members is given. Gift cards 
 for Amazon are agreed upon for all Peru Elementary staff. Suggestions are made 
 about where to provide lunch from (Stone Jug, Tony’s  Butt Shack, Haze 
 Smokehouse) PTC will provide lunch for both buildings on Wed. May 8th 2024. 

 •  National Nurses week is 05/06/2024-05/10/2024 and the group discusses 
 possible  options for them regarding a gift/lunch, etc .... 

 •  A discussion is held about field trip chaperones. Amy Glover will put out a 
 list of people that have participated in 3 or more PTC sponsored events and 
 or meetings to qualify as a “2023-2024 school year PTC member”. Teachers 
 will pick chaperones needed from this list per Mr Ziegler & Mrs McDonald. 
 •  The “Get Moving Fund Club” fundraiser is scheduled  for the second week in 
 August of the 2024-2025 school year. 

 Other: 

 •  A list of the items donated to the Family Bingo  night was gone over by 
 Carolyn  Freed. Thank you cards were sent out to all participating vendors. 

 Announcements: 

 •  The next PTC meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
 at  Northview School’s library. 

 The meeting is adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 


